
 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SAN MATEO 
COUNTY 

JOINT POWERS FINANCING AUTHORITY BOARD 
(JPFA) 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE REGULAR 

MEETING(S) OF THE SAN MATEO COUNTY 
JOINT POWERS FINANCING AUTHORITY BOARD 

SCHEDULED FOR  
THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2024 AT 11:00 A.M.  

HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING THEREAFTER IS 
SCHEDULED FOR  

THURSDAY, JUNE 20, 2024 AT 11:00 A.M. 
 
 
 
 

For more information about the JPFA, please visit: 
https://www.smcgov.org/ceo/joint-powers-financing-authority 
 


